
Bulletin No.  971 

Friday 26th March 2021 @LadyLanePark 

Good afternoon to you all, 
 
It has been an action packed week in school for all our pupils. On Wednesday, we all thoroughly 
enjoyed dressing up and watching the performance of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ in school.  I would like 
to give enormous thanks to ‘The Friends of Lady Lane’, who have once again generously funded 
this event. Thank you also to all our parents, you had clearly been busy with face paints and 
costumes for your children on Wednesday morning.   
 
Today, pupils and staff have been saying goodbye to Miss Wright in Kindergarten, I would like to 
thank Miss Wright for her contribution to life at Lady Lane and we all wish her the very best in the 
future.  
 
When we return to school, all pupils will return in full Summer Uniform and every pupil must 
bring in a named water bottle for use throughout the day. We are not yet permitted to open our 
water fountains and it is important that pupils keep hydrated.  All clubs will start in the first week 
back, watch out for a club list which will be sent through the holidays.  
 
Please be aware that if your child becomes unwell in the next 48 hours and tests positive for 
COVID, you must inform us at school - Please email secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk and we can 
contact any relevant bubbles. When we return to school we will continue to ask that all parents 
wear a face covering at drop off and collection, including when collecting from crèche or an after-
school club.  
 
I wish you all a very enjoyable Easter Break and  look forward to welcoming you all back to school 
on Monday 12th April.  
 
  
Have a lovely weekend  
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park 
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Monday 
 

Jacket Potatoes, 
cheese and 

beans 
 

Fruit Salad 

 

Tuesday 
 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise  

 
Apple Crumble 

& Custard 
 

 
 

 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken Goujons 
 

Diced potatoes & 
sweetcorn 

 
Sponge 

 
 

Thursday 
 

Sausages 
 

Potatoes & 
Vegetables 

 
Trifle 

 

Friday 

 
Pizza & Chips 

 
Iced Bun 

 

Monday 12th April 2021 

Dance Club and Footsteps Dance Show 
  
Hurrah we are back soon and I am delighted to inform you that I have booked 
Bingley Arts Centre for our fantastic comeback show in 2022! 
  
 We will begin rehearsing after Easter when the first of the Dance Clubs 
recommence: 
  
Monday – 3.30 to 5pm L6 and U6 
Tuesday – 3.30 to 4.45pm F5 
  
I hope to be able to expand the classes as soon as the restrictions are lifted so 
watch this space! 
  
Please remember that to attend classes all forms must be completed and fees 
paid so please see me ASAP if you need replacement copies. 
  
Uniform is black leggings/ dance pants or school joggers and school polo top. 
Dancers should bring a drink and a quick, healthy snack if desired. Long hair must 
be tied up. 
  
If you want to be part of this outstanding club, please enrol before Easter! 
  
Mrs Hudson  
  
llpsfootstepsdance@gmail.com 

  
 



Thank you Mrs 
Quinn for sharing 

this amazing 
writing from our 
Form 2 (Year1) 
children. Pupils 
have been using 

their imagination to 
write about a walk 

in a rainforest. 
 

Well done to you all 



Thank you to 

‘The Friends ‘ 

for our 

Pantomime 

Day  



 
Music lessons – Brass Instrument Taster 

Sessions 
 
 

Dear parents/guardians, 
 
We are very lucky to be able some more taster sessions for brass lessons here at 
Lady Lane Park School with Mr Bradnum, our Brass Teacher. 
If you would like your son/daughter to experience a free ‘taster session’ of having a 
hands on experience with the instruments and making sounds on them, then 
please fill in the form below and return it to the school office. Ideally students 
should have their 2 adult front teeth before starting to learn a brass instrument.  
 
The instruments on offer for the taster session are Trumpet, Trombone, French 
Horn and Euphonium. (other instruments can be learnt too following the taster 
session.) 
 
If your children would like to sign up following the taster sessions, I would advise a 
shared lesson of 20 mins or a 15 minute solo lesson in the first instance and when 
each student has grown in stamina, the lesson lengths could be increased. Once 
each student reaches Grade 1 standard, that’s when a full half-hour lesson would 
be advised. The fees are £32 per hour which works out at £8 for a 15 minute lesson 
and £10.67 for a 20 minute lesson. 
 
Initially I would advise hiring an instrument from Windstruments for the first term 
to see how they take to it before buying one. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………. 
Brass Taster Session 
I confirm I give permission for ________________________________ to have a 
brass taster session. 
Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________ 


